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 January 27, 2021 

Ben and Melissa Wilbourn 

Via Email 

Dear Ben and Melissa, 

On behalf of Advocates for Victims of Assault, Inc., I sincerely thank you for your generous silent 
auction donation of a weekend at your beautiful Majestic Lodge Breckenridge vacation 
property. Your property is absolutely stunning, and your in-kind gift helped us raise much-
needed funds for our organization at our 2020 virtual event. We are so grateful at your 
willingness to provide a staycation for our silent auction winner! In fact, we learned that the 
winner of the auction actually purchased the stay to gift to a friend, which we find so heart-
warming in these difficult times. 

Our community resources include the only 24-hour crisis line in Summit County, along with in-
person crisis response when needed. We also operate an emergency pet-friendly safehouse 
and provide advocacy and accompaniment for emergency medical care, medical forensic 
exams, medical evidence collection, law enforcement interviews, and return of personal 
property and effects. Additionally, Summit Advocates assists in obtaining or modifying 
protection orders, immigration relief, as well as provides limited representation and advice on 
matters such as divorce and child custody.   

Your donation will help us to continue our mission of enhancing safety and justice for victims of 
domestic violence, sexual assault, and trauma, while promoting peace in our community. We 
very much appreciate your generosity in support of our efforts.  

Advocates for Victims of Assault, Inc. is recognized as a nonprofit corporation with federal 
501(c)(3) status, tax ID number 84-0950954. Please keep this written acknowledgement of your 
donation for your record. No goods or services were provided in return for this contribution. 

Respectfully, 

Claudia King 
Development Director 
Advocates for Victims of Assault, Inc. 
PO Box 1859 
Frisco, CO 80443 
970-668-3906
development@summitadvocates.org
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